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November 27, 2018 
 
To Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers at Mountain View and Collegiate Ave. 
 
RE: Transition Planning for the new elementary school on the Eastdale site  
 
As part of the Lower Stoney Creek School Consolidation Plan, the Ministry of Education will be 

investing $11.5 million to build a new JK-8 elementary school on the Eastdale Elementary School 
site. This new school will accommodate students currently at Mountain View School (Zones 1 & 3) and 
Collegiate Ave. School (Zone 2). 
 

An information meeting will be held on Tuesday December 18, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at Mountain View 
School to review this school consolidation plan. Families from Mountain View and Collegiate Ave. are 
encouraged to attend to learn more about transition plans for the opening of the new school on the 
Eastdale site. 
 
For more information about school consolidation plans, please visit the School Renewal - Construction 
section on HWDSB’s website. For transition planning updates, please visit the Transition Committee section 
on HWDSB’s website in the New Year. 
 
If you have any questions about this information, please contact your school’s principal and/or vice-
principal. 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Jeff Gillies 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 
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